Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome!  I am very excited about the new school year and look forward to working with your student as well as getting to know all of you.

It is my belief that all students will achieve success in my classroom.  Therefore, I set high, yet realistic expectations for students and help them to meet those expectations.  Through open communication and respecting one another a healthy and safe learning environment will prevail.

Please find below my classroom expectations.  I ask that you review them with your student.

*Show respect to everyone and self

*Have materials and positive attitude ready

*Honor personal belongings and space

*Be kind!

*ALWAYS give every task your BEST effort
*All work submitted on time

*Be willing to change your mind set to ensure success *Cell phones are not used during class
Positive Consequences



* Self Pride


*Positive Learning Environment



*Positive Recognition

*Positive Relationships

I teach the SpringBoard curriculum as directed by Spokane Public Schools along with vocabulary and grammar.  Students are expected to meet deadlines for assignments.   Students who have an excused absence will be given the same amount of days absent to complete the missed work for full credit.  Exceptional circumstances will be handled on a case-by- case basis.  Extra credit assignments are not given.  I use Spokane Public Schools Middle School Grading Scale.
Recognizing that each student is an individual and that each situation is unique these are general progressive steps I will follow for students not accepting responsibility for our classroom expectations:

1.  Helpful reminder         2. Student/teacher conference 
3.  Phone call to parent/guardian

4. Issue Infraction    5. Student/teacher/principal/parent-guardian conference
Please do not hesitate to call me with questions and/or concerns throughout the school year.   We are a community working together to ensure success for our students.   My classroom phone number is 
354-5599.  My E-mail address is DebraT@spokaneschools.org     My conference period is
1:41p.m.-2:33p.m., Monday-Friday.
Sincerely,

Debra Trujillo-Gilbert



8th grade English/Honors English


